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WELCOME BACK {!!

. -8G: The first meeting of the
-2+l season will be held at 7:30 pm
on Wednesday, September 10, 1980

in the Commissioner's Room on the
second floor of the County Bullding
at the corner of Center & Madison.

PROGRAM: The Summer in Review will
be the topic for our first meeting.
Members come prepared to give a
brief account of their summer
activities to share with the other
members.

LIBRARY NOTES: The books of rass-
enger lists that were ordered at
the end of the summer meetings in
June are here and will be placed in
the library after being cataloged.
The books are:

SHIPS PASSENGER LISTS - New York &
New Jersey (1600-182%5)

SHIPS PASSENGER LISTS - Pennsyl-
vania & Delaware (1641-1825)

Both Books by: Carl Boyer, 3rd.

STATE SEMINAR: Hosted by the
Southern Michigan Genealogicel
Society, 1s being held at the Dow
Conference Center, Hillsdale
College on September 13-1L, 1980.
The topic of the Seminar is "OHIO
RESEARCH". Only one of our members
is rlanning to attend.

VOLUNTEERS: We are desrerately in
need of volunteers to help in com-
piling information to be placed in
the library. We need typists and
people to organize projects and

get them moving again, We are still
working on the obits and we need
someone to keepr the obits up to
date and people to work on the
obits tefore 1978.

MATLING ADDRESS:

BAY COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIET

k

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE: The definition
of CLARION is A CALL TO ACTION.

This is something we have not seen
much of in the past and I think it
1s time to make our society count
for something positive. The call

for volunteers gets little response
but with a little team effort, much
of the material could soon be on the
library shelves. We will be discuss-
ing this further at the meeting.

RESEARCH: Copies of GUIDELINES &
FLE SCHEDULE for doing research in
ocur area, referred by the State
Library, will be handed out at the
meeting.

We need your cooperation in this
project. We are important to the
peorle who have their roots in this
area and we can help. We receive
gueries from all over and if it is
from somecne in an area you are
interested in, you can exchange
information and help each other.

CEMETERIES: Our June date for re-
cording cemeteries was rained out
so we Will set a new date at the
Sertember meeting to record the two
cemeteries in Williams Township.

CHIPS % SHIPS: A quarterly publish-
ed by Bay County Genealogical Society
1969-1978. Back issues may be pur-
chased for $1,00 each if available.

MEMBERSHIP: Dues are #,.00 a year.
Additional family members $2.00 each.
Make check or M.0. payable to Mrs.
Hilda A. Taylor, Treasurer at the
address below.

. BOX 27, ESSEXVILLE, MI L8722



